
Our Stars of the Week Our Headteacher Awards

Break the Rules Day

The children who have received a
Headteacher’s award this week are:

 
Sapling: Lily for asking well though of
questions during their Emma
Bridgewater trip #Confidence and Erin
for her fantastic pottery painting at
Emma Bridgewater #Ambition.
Oak: Ollie for contributing an item to
our 2025 time capsule #Respect Finley
D for being ready, respectful and safe
#Respect Ella W for her Cha Cha
dancing in P.E #Confidence Lyra for her
Waltz dancing in P.E #Confidence
George O for his Jive dancing
#Confidence and Nancy for her History
work #Ambition

Moor First School’s
Weekly Newsletter

A message from your Headteacher: Mrs Atherton - I would like to extend our thank you for the
generous donations of cakes for our Time Capsule event. Your support made the occasion special and

successful! We raised a fantastic £218 on the cafe and we couldn’t have done this without you!
Also, a big thank you to those who took their time to complete the Mental Health Support Team’s

survey. Your responses will help us to continue to improve our support and ensure that every child has
a positive and nurturing environment to learn in. Lastly, thank you to all who completed Moor First

School’s Parent/Carer survey, we have had one last push for responses today and once the
information has been collated, it will be communicated to all.

The value we focused on this week was
confidence. The children who have clearly
demonstarted this

Little Acorns/Seedlings: Maya
Sapling - Year 1: Daniel
Sapling - Year 2: Ivy
Oak - Year 3: Arthur Gri
Oak - Year 4: Skyla 

Attendance
Our class

attendance winners
for this week are
Little Acorns and
Seedlings. Well

done!

Numbots/TT Rockstars

Our Celebration Café will be held on
Monday 7th April at 9am. All families of
our Star of the Week winners will be

invited.

Donations 
We are asking for donations
of fire bricks if any of our

families can help. Mr
Reynolds would like to create

a fire pit. Also, we need
various seeds and lavender
plants to put in our poly
tunnel and outside. Please

contact the school office if
this is something you can
support with. A list will be
sent early next week with
the items required. Our

gardening club is set to be a
fixed club for Summer term
too so the more help we can

get the better! Also we
would appreciate help from
families with the up keep of
our polytunnel and gardening
in general, again please let
the office know if you can

assist.

Time Capsule 2050
We are going to create our own time
capsule to be opened in 2050!! If you

have any items you would like to add to
it, please bring them into school. Thank
you to those who have already donated
items. In another 25 years time it will
be your children standing watching the

reveal!

Sapling Trip
On Wednesday, 12th March, Sapling

class visited Emma Bridgewater. They
had a factory tour, showing the

process from raw clay to finished
product. They then decorated a plate
which will be fired, glazed and sent to

school so the children can bring it home.
The children had a great day and their
behaviour for learning was amazing!




